Kellee J. Chancellor
49649 Lansdowne Street
Canton, Ml 48188
734-879-1067 (H)
419-243-8216 (W)

My name is Kellee Chancellor and I am currently the Regional Director of the Maumee
Valley Region of the Girl Scouts of Western Ohio. Prior to my position within Girl
Scouts of Western Ohio I worked with the Girl Scouts — Great Rivers Council for 8 years.
I started as a Membership Services Specialist (1/2 year), Program Services Specialist (1
Y years) and finally as the Program Services Manager (6 years). I also served as a Big
Sister with the Big Brothers/Big Sisters Association of Cincinnati for 6 years as well as a
team lead for the non-profit organization Give Back of Cincinnati for 2 years. I was
recognized as a YWCA rising star in 2004 and participated in the 2007 YWCA Board
Leadership Program. Prior to coming to work for Girl Scouts I was selected to serve for
two years as an Americorps VISTA in Baton Rouge, Louisiana.

I am applying to be a national council delegate because I believe in the importance of
being an active participant and sharing with the national organization the issues/concerns
I see girls and volunteers facing within the Girl Scout organization. I believe my
experience and passion for the mission and goals for girls make me an excellent
candidate to be a 2008 national council delegate. I also see this as an opportunity for me
to see governance at a national level especially during this major time of change, as I
have not previously attended a national convention.

If you need any further information, please contact me at kchancellor@mvgsc.org or at
the above listed phone numbers.

Sincerely,

Kellee J. Chancellor



